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Board of Selectmen:  Dominic Albanese, Chairman; Nancy Scovner 

 

 

EMPLOYEE MEETING 

 

 

Mr. Albanese called the meeting to order at 4:00 pm. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was for the Selectmen to meet with Enfield town employees to 

explain the process for searching for a new town manager. 

 

Employees from a number of departments attended, including Selectmen’s Office staff, Public 

Works and Police Department employees.  Also attending: Valley News photographer and 

reporter. 

 

Copies of the Selectmen’s draft plan for recruitment of a new Town Manager were distributed to 

those present and reviewed by the Board. Copy attached. 

 

Employees were invited to ask questions.  Scott Thompson asked if the new town manager 

would be required to live within the town.  The Board has not made any decision regarding 

residency requirements, but Mrs. Scovner said it would be nice. 

 

No other questions were posed to the Board. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 PM. 

 

 


